
 

 
 
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
Notice is hereby given to all persons interested in Ohio’s 2018-2019 Housing Tax Credit program that the 
Ohio Housing Finance Agency (OHFA) will hold a public hearing to gather comments for the 2018-2019 
Housing Tax Credit Qualified Allocation Plan. The time and location of the hearing is as follows:  
 

July 18, 2017 
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
OHFA Roger McCauley Board Room 
Ohio Housing Finance Agency 
57 E. Main Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-5135 

 
Interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given the opportunity to express their 
views concerning the new allocation plan. Comments may be submitted in writing independent of the hearing 
and will be considered equally by OHFA.  
 
A copy of the draft plan will be available on the Agency’s web site at http://www.ohiohome.org/  
 
The Agency will accept written comments from June 8, 2017, to August 25, 2017. Written comments can be 
mailed to:  
  

Ohio Housing Finance Agency 
Attention: Programs and Policy Manager 
57 East Main Street, 4th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-5135 

 
Or by email: QAP@ohiohome.org.  
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